
FRC TEAM 2151 MONTY PYTHONS

Dear Monty Pythons Sponsor, 

      On behalf of the PMSA Monty Pythons Robotics Team,

we wish to extend a heartfelt thank you for your

commitment to our team this past season. Due to the

struggle our team faced with the weight qualifications and

design restrictions of the robot, we are grateful for your

time and materials to make the rack and pinion. This

generous contribution played a significant role in the

functioning of the opening and closing mechanism of our

robot. Your support in making our vision a reality is not

something we take for granted and is truly appreciated. We

hope you continue to cherish our team and aid to offset the

cost of our team’s paramount expenditures. Here’s to the

end of a great season and we look forward to working with

you next season. 

 

 

With sincere gratitude,

Monty Pythons Robotics Team 2151

 

 

 

 

Proviso Mathematics and

Science Academy

8601 W. Roosevelt Road, 

Forest Park, IL 60130

708-338-4100

Website: 

https://frcteam2151.weebly.com

Email of our Head Mentor

John Wardisiani 

jwardisiani@pths209.org

         FRC 2151                               jwardisiani@pths209.org               https://frcteam2151.weebly.com/           

Feel free to visit

https://www.firstinspires.org/

for more information about 

how your company will be

part of an even bigger

influence in our journey to

promoting STEM around the

world.


